
ELAA SEMINAR FOR EARLY CHILDHOOD  
EDUCATION AND CARE PROFESSIONALS

Register on-line at www.elaa.org.au/pld or call (03) 9489 3500.  
Prior registrations are essential. Please sign in 15 minutes prior to the commencement of a session.

Exploring the EYLF – starting from  
the beginning

Being an early childhood educator in Australia means that you  
will need to engage with the Early Years Learning Framework (EYLF). 
While many educators know this document well, others feel like  
they are just getting started, sometimes feeling out of their depth 
and unsure of how they bring ideas into their practice.

This session will shine a light onto the Framework and starting from the beginning, 
exploring the EYLF step-by-step. We will explore ideas, definitions, expectations and 
possibilities. Questions will be welcome, discussions will be frequent and learning will 
abound! Bring along your copy of the EYLF and we guarantee that you will leave ready  
to sink your teeth into teaching and learning.

When: Wednesday June 7th, 9.30am – 2.30pm
Where: Southern Golf Club, Lower Dandenong Road, Keysborough. Free parking on site.
Cost: $175 Members $250 Non Members

LINKS TO AUSTRALIAN PROFESSIONAL 
STANDARDS FOR TEACHERS
KNOWLEDGE 

2.1, 2.3 

ENGAGEMENT 
6.2, 7.2, 7.4

LINKS TO NATIONAL QUALITY 
STANDARD

QA1 EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM  
AND PRACTICE

QA5 RELATIONSHIPS WITH  
CHILDREN

QA6 COLLABORATIVE PARTNERSHIPS  
WITH FAMILIES AND COMMUNITIES

ABOUT THE 
PRESENTER

A dynamic speaker 
skilled at engaging 
professionals,  
Catharine Hydon  

is currently an independent consultant 
guiding professionals in professional 
dialogue and reflective conversations. 
Beginning as a kindergarten teacher, 
Catharine has managed a range of services 
for children and their families. Her 
qualifications include a Masters in Early 
Childhood Education, specialising in early 
childhood practice, policy and governance, 
the delivery of integrated services and the 
exploration of innovative programs for 
vulnerable children and their families. 
Formerly a Director on the National  
Board of Early Childhood Australia (ECA), 
Catharine is currently Co-chair of the 
Reconciliation Advisory group for ECA and 
President of the ECA Victorian Branch.


